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MESSAGE 
 

I have great pleasure in congratulating Mr A Mahalingam and his TwinTech 
Academy Business Management Solutions for conducting this seminar on Health 
Care Associated Infection - Prevention and Control on 23rd September 2017, 

particularly concentrating on all aspects of health care Infections particularly 
nasocomial infections are becoming more prevalent in hospitals. 
  

This requires urgent attention and implementation. Seminar like this will enlighten 
all delegates in hospital infections and other aspects.  

 
I convey my warm felicitations to the organizers and all the participating delegates 
and speakers for this seminar. 
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